
Harrison West Membership Meeting 
January 19, 2011 
Meeting called to order 7:00p. 
Quorum was present. 
Treasurerʼs report Checking $500.00, Savings $5.693.31. 
Art Fund The money will be moved from the savings to the Art Fund account. 
Signs The Harrison Park signs will be made of Bronze. The proposal for the 
playground to be named Funk-ee-Town playground after Mary Funk was 
discussed, and the photo of the proposed sign was passed around. It was well 
received. The benches, lights, and the picnic tables have been installed in the 
park. The Gazebo is under construction & is about 4-6 weeks out. 
Truck traffic There is semi trucks getting lost and getting stuck on the side 
streets around Perry & Harrison Park Place. The city will be contacted and asked 
that signs be installed at Michigan and Goodale. 
Crime report Officer Smith said crime had been really low. The cold weather 
was 
probably a big help in keeping it so low. Break-ins occurred in only two cars. 
Bike Path HWS can have the city mark Third Avenue as a bike path. 
New Homes in Harrison Park Townhouses, Carriage Homes, Houses, and 
Brownstones will be built in between the flats & the clubhouse. They are being 
designed. 
Kimbell Building Asbestos removal is complete. It will probably become 
apartments or an office. Right of way for the Bike way is attached to the property. 
Meeting was adjourned. 


